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Comments: Being a native Montanan for over 60 years, I have enjoyed the the Swan Valley lakes my entire life.

The appeal of this chain of  lakes is the beautiful and the peaceful lakes and the wild lands surrounding them.

And Holland Lake is exceptional. We've witnessed the changes that big money/corporations have done to other

desirable places (Whitefish/Big Mountain, Big Sky, Paws Up) in our state. They've become unrecognizable, not to

mention, not affordable for the people who live here. Montanans are not these corporation's target market. I'm not

opposed to people enjoying all the great experiences the state of Montana has to offer. But the appeal of

Montana is it's rustic beauty. So why let a big money corporation change that? I welcome the new owners to

upgrade the existing buildings at Holland Lake Lodge for future guests to enjoy. But the resort they are proposing

to build is going negatively impact the entire area for all who enjoy the lake, the trails, and the tranquil beauty that

defines Holland Lake. Please do not let this happen to this Montana gem.


